Grove Road Primary School



Friday 26th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Email Weekly Update week commencing 22nd January 2018

Please see attached letters from the Year 1 team and the Salvation Army further to their Christmas Box Appeal.

Please also see attached an online safety newsletter and a flyer from the Grove Theatre.

Message from the Year 3 team - Please can the children be in school by 8am tomorrow to go on their trip to Kidzania. The children should be in school uniform, and have a packed lunch. Please can you ensure the children bring a coat with them. We expect the coach to be back about 4.30 but we will let you know by email and facebook if there is any change.

<u>Parents of children in Reception</u> - Just to inform you that we have a confirmed case of Scarlet fever in Reception.

Please find attached a letter from FOG regarding the FOG lottery.

Kind Regards

The Admin Team

Grove Road Primary School (938) Grove Road, Tring, Hertfordshire, HP23 5PD 01442 822056